
 

 

 
October 29, 2021 

 

Kristi Upton 

Acme Research 

5120 Highway 6 

Riesel, Texas 76682 

 

Via email to:  schools@acmeresearch.com 

Re: Public Records Request re: Vendors Paid $10,000 or more , PRA 21-93 

 

Dear Ms. Upton, 

 

This letter is both an initial acknowledgement and final response to your request for public 

records, received October 26, 2021, seeking public records from Edmonds School District, to 

include financial data for vendors paid $10,000 or more during fiscal year ending in 2021.   

Because of file size transmission limitations, you will be provided with a link shortly where you 

can access the records you requested.  Please sign in within 14 days to access the documents.  

Let us know if you have trouble accessing the documents. 

This completes our response to your records request.  Thank you for the opportunity to assist 

you. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Lydia Sellie, CPA 

Executive Director, Business and Finance 

Public Records Officer 

 

Records provided via separate link: 
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